
                                                                  SUPERVISOR REPORT 

                                                                     January 19,2021 

 

1. Financial Report 

• Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the Town Clerk. 

• Account balances as of January 19, 2021for the General Fund, Highway Fund, Capital 

Improvement Fund, and Street Light Fund have been filed with the Town Clerk. 

• Budget modifications decrease DA5110.4 general repairs by $966.82 and increase DA5142.4 snow 

removal by $966.82.  Decrease DA9010.8 State Retirement by $514.44 and increase DA9060.8 

health and hospital by $514.44.  Decrease A1990.4 Contingent by $2721.73 and Increase A1420.4 

law by $2721.73. Decrease A1220.4 supervisor by $238.35 and increase A1670.4 central 

print/mail by $238.35. This is to balance out the accounts.  

• I went down to the town barn last week and the power was turned off to the used oil burner. I 

asked the men to turn it on and get it running for me to see how it worked. It had to be reset to 

run once the power had been turned off. They got it working and I asked them to leave it on so it 

can do its job. I was under the impression that is what we purchased it for. A couple days later I 

stopped, and the power had been shut back off. That Saturday the temp dropped to -8% if 

something went wrong with the boiler, we would have no heat. I would like to see the power be 

left on and the thermostat to be set at least 55. What does the board think? 

 

Town Supervisor 

Timothy White 


